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October 2020 Bus Service Change

The October 2020 bus service change will continue to provide the same level of bus service as was
implemented in June 2020. This recommendation is based on stable ridership demand during the
coronavirus pandemic. Staff will develop a contingency plan in case additional service is needed
between October 2020 and the regularly planned February 2021 schedule change.

Receive and file as an information item.
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